
41. 1500 Locust Women’s and Men’s 
clothes, shoes, coats, board games, 
Furniture, household and more.

42. 501 E Sherman Household 
items,purses, women’s plus size 
jeans,dresses,sweaters and more. 
Some men’s shoes, women’s shoes 
size 12, winter coats,vests. A few 
pieces of furniture.

43. 1507 Holzem Court St Joseph, IL 
Thursday, Sept 18. 1-5 Friday, Sept. 
19.9-5 Sat, Sept. 20.9-? Kitchen set 
(like new), Kids Craft Landry set 
(like new), Educational Toys, large 
Peppa Pig collection, with sound 
house and vehicles, large collection 
of Duplos, Amish Made Children’s 
table/chairs, sold oak, vintage Fisher 
Price lighted dollhouse and house-
hold items!

44. 1504 Holzem Ct. Huge New Illini 
Tshirt and sweatshirt sale! House-
hold items, kitchen, Women’s L and 
XL clothing, Women’s shoes 9.5 and 
10 sizes. Swimming accessories, kid’s 
summer toys, DVDs, lots of misc. 
Thursday 2-7, Friday 8-6, Saturday 
8-11

45. 702 E Woodland Dr.
Thursday 2pm - 7pm Friday 8-6 Sat 
8-2

46. 618 N. Glover
Thursday 4-7
Fridya 8-?
Saturday 8 a.m. to noon
Home decor, pampered chef, bedding, 
Christmas and misc. 

47. 523 Hawthorne Thursday 11am-
7pm, Friday 8am-7:30pm, Saturday 

8am-10am. Girls clothing lots of 
2t-3t, Junior/Misses small through 
large and 2-8 shorts, jeans, pants. 
Women’s shoes 6-9. Wedding recep-
tion decor, mason jar votives, navy 
napkins, greenery, 18inch wood 
rounds, rose gold painted mason 
jars, beaded curtains, bedding, mini 
bounce house with balls, duplo and 
fisher price blocks, photo frames 
large and small, galvanized tubs, 
misc household items.

48. 1661 county road 2200 E st 
Joseph. Friday 9 to 5. And Saturday 
9 to 1 pm. Girls clothing size 6 and 
few smaller. Picture frames, vintage 
furniture and more.


